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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The start of this term has gone more smoothly than I could have possibly hoped for and I would like to 

thank everyone in our community for playing their part.  I completely understand that some of our 

safety measures make drop offs and pick ups more challenging, but they are there to promote social 

distancing and limit the amount of face to face interaction.  These measures will be in place for the 

foreseeable future and I would appreciate your continued support in abiding by the rules we have set 

out.  As a gentle reminder, please remember to: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will see from inside this term’s newsletter that the Covid-19 situation has not had a negative 

impact on the quality of education we are able to provide for your children.  This issue is still filled with 

amazing learning opportunities and it is great to see the school once again filled with happy children. 

 

The school continues to follow all the guidance from the 

Department for Education and our risk assessment is 

updated when necessary and uploaded onto the school 

website.  As part of this guidance we are currently having 

all of our visitors and school assemblies through Microsoft 

Teams.  The children have responded really well and have 

enjoyed the new additions such as  ‘Where is Mr Hickey 

hiding this week?’  - I need to make my challenges harder,  

as the children have guessed every single one of them correct,  

so far! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Matt Hickey 

Headteacher 
































